
Maristhill Marketplace a 

Grand Success! 

 

 

WALTHAM, MA - (September 29, 2017) Maristhill Nursing & Rehabilitation Center, a non-profit 

provider of rehabilitative services, short-term and long-term care located in Waltham, Massachusetts, 

recently announced that their 9th Annual Fall Marketplace, which took place on Friday, September  

22nd and 23rd, was once again a grand success! 

 

As in previous years, the 

Marketplace fundraiser 

included a raffle and also 

offered a wide-range of 

collectibles for sale. 

 

"The Marketplace is one of 

our most anticipated 

events," said Bill Driscoll, 

Activities Director. “And 

this year was another great 

one! Residents, families, 

and friends enjoyed the community interaction and camaraderie that this annual fundraiser generates. 

The proceeds go to the Resident Council fund, which sponsors special events, programs and outings 

throughout the year for all of our residents." 

 

This year’s Marketplace generated over $9000 for the Resident Activity Fund. There were over 400 

people who came to support the Maristhill residents by purchasing gifts and Marketplace items. Many 

people made cash donations and took chances for raffle prizes, and the Grand Prize Raffle winner of 

$1,000 donated $500 back to the residents – “A very nice gesture,” Driscoll said. 

 

Originally founded in 1969 by the Marist Missionary Sisters, Maristhill is a licensed skilled-nursing and 

rehabilitation center with a highly-recognized performance record for clinical excellence and quality 

care.  People of all faiths and denominations are welcome at the 100-bed facility, which is a member of 

Covenant Health Systems, a Catholic health care system sponsoring hospitals, nursing homes, assisted 

living residences and other health and elder services throughout New England.  

 

For additional information about Maristhill Nursing & Rehabilitation Center, please contact Mr. Bill 

Driscoll, Activities Director, at (781) 893-0240. 


